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Senator Heard  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
SB 181 

Relating to child-caring agencies that are county programs 
 

SB 181 adds county programs providing services to children in the custody of the 

Department of Human Services or the Oregon Youth Authority to the definition of child-

caring agencies that are licensed by DHS.  

 

The recommended amendment adds language around reporting requirements for county 

juvenile departments reports that are related to participation in federal foster care 

programs. The amendment has a minimal fiscal impact. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 181 be amended by the –2 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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